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CALL TYPE & QUANTITY 

TOTAL CALLS TRAFFIC STOPS MEDICALS FIRE CALLS CRASHES 

168 35 20 5 5 
 

OWI OUID DWLS WARRANT FELONY 

0 0 2 2 0 

 

SUMMARY OF NOTABLE INCIDENTS 

Retail Fraud 
 
On 01/10/2024, at approximately 3:00 PM, an officer was dispatched to a liquor store on the 34000 
block of Grand River Ave for a report of a retail fraud that had just occurred. Upon arrival, the officer 
met with the store owner who explained that two subjects (one female and one male) entered the store 
and took individual premixed alcoholic drinks from 4 pack boxes and placed them in their jacket pockets. 
They then purchased liquor and left the store on foot. The store owner stated he recognized the 
suspects as regular customers and believed they live locally. The area was checked but the suspects 
were not located. The case in open pending suspect identification. 
 
Assault 
 
On 01/09/2024, at approximately 7:45 PM, officers were dispatched to an apartment complex in the 
area of Farmington and Nine Mile for a report of a resident that had been assaulted by an unknown 
suspect while attempting to enter her apartment. Upon arrival, officers met with the victim who 
explained that she was standing at her apartment door, attempting to unlock it, when an unknown 
person approached her from behind, grabbed her, and placed his hands over her mouth. She began 
biting and pulling his hands away. This caused the suspect to run from the apartment in an unknown 
direction. The victim did not get a good look at the suspect and could not provide a detailed description. 
There were no cameras in the area. DNA was collected from the victim’s face in an attempt to identify 
the suspect. The case is open pending DNA analysis. 
 
Retail Fraud 
 
On 01/08/2024, at approximately 4:10 PM, officers were dispatched to a business on the 24000 block of 
Orchard Lake Rd for a report of a retail fraud that had occurred. The store manager told officers that an 
unknown male entered the store and began filling bags with clothing, shampoo, and shaving razors. He 
fled from the store when confronted by management. A bag containing some of the stolen items was 
located in the middle of 10 Mile Rd and was collected as evidence. Images of the suspect were obtained 
from security footage. The case is open pending suspect identification.  


